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Approval of Amendment No. 7, Contract Y17-126, OEM Replacement 
Parts for Dodge Automotive and Light Trucks 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Approval of Amendment No. 7, Contract Y17-126, OEM Replacement Parts for Dodge 
Automotive and Light Trucks, with Orlando Dodge Inc. in the amount of $30,000 for a 
revised estimated contract amount of $212,000. 

PROCUREMENT: 

Amendment No. 7 will extend services for a 60-day period starting on January 19, 2022 
through March 18, 2022, while a new procurement process is complete. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in account number 5530-043-2035-4163. 

APPROVALS: 

The Fleet Management Division concurs with this recommendation. 

REMARKS: 

On November 29, 2016, the Board authorized award of Contract Y17-126 to Orlando 
Dodge, Inc. in the estimated total contract amount of $132,000 for a one-year term with 
four additional one-year renewals. The Fleet Management Division is modifying the scope 
of services for the solicitation to better fit the needs of the existing fleet. 

Previous amendments to the contract are as follows: 

Amendment No. 1 : Added line items and increased the total contract amount by 
$20,000. 

Amendment No. 2: Renewed the period from January 19, 2018 through January 18, 
2019. Contract amount remained unchanged. 

Amendment No.3: Renewed the period from January 19, 2019 through January 18, 
2020. Contract amount remained unchanged. 
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Amendment No.4: 

Amendment No.5: 

Amendment No.6: 

Renewed the period from January 19, 2020 through January 18, 
2021. Contract amount remained unchanged . 

Increased the total contract amount by $30,000. 

Renewed the period from January 19, 2021 through January 18, 
2022. Contract amount remained unchanged. 


